
                                                                                               

                                                                STROMSBURG PUBLIC LIBRARY 

                                                                    SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
                                                                           December 8th, 2020 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Secretary Jessica Pallas. Present in addition were Board Members: 

Beth Sparrow and Crystal Seydlitz, and Library Director Monica Tidyman. A copy of the Nebraska Open Meeting 

Law was posted and available for inspection.  

New Business  

The interview of the applicant, Sunni Jo Cooper, for the new library assistant was completed. A motion was made 

by Sparrow, seconded by Seydlitz, to hire Sunni Jo Cooper as the new library assistant at the starting rate of 

$11.00/Hour. Motion carried with all "ayes” (Pallas, Seydlitz, and Sparrow with Greenwall and Tordrup abstaining due 

to absence).  

Adjournment  

A motion was made by Sparrow, seconded by Pallas, to adjourn. Motion carried with all "ayes” (Pallas, Seydlitz, and 

Sparrow with Greenwall and Tordrup abstaining due to absence). The next meeting for approval of expenses would be 

December 21st, 2020.  

 


